
 

 

Dispute of Garbage Bill 

07-30-19 

 

Property Address:  1932 Bayard Ave 

Property ID Number:  09-28-23-34-0085 

File # CG1902D1 

ASSESSMENT # 190113 

 

I am unable to attend the Legislative Hearing on August 1, 2019 at 9:00 AM. 

I would like to give my explanation of why I should not be charged the assessment of $80.90.  

I have never received any garbage services from Aspen Waste Systems, Inc.  How can I be charged for services I 
have not received?  I am a Zero waster and I am doing the best I can to make this planet a better place by reducing 
my waste.  I am doing this for everyone, especially by children, grandchildren and future generations.  Why should I 
be penalized for doing the right thing?  I believe these charges and whole garbage system set up by the City of St. 
Paul is subsidizing a wasteful habit by our society.   

 

Sincerely, 

Timothy M. Morehead 

1932 Bayard Ave. 

St. Paul, MN 55116 


